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THE BERLIN BOARD OF SELECTMEN ANNOUNCE THE 

2020 MABEL FELTON MARBLE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS
(BERLIN, MA – June 15, 2020) The Berlin Board of Selectmen is proud to announce the names of the two recipients of the 2020 Mabel Felton Marble Memorial Scholarship.
	Natassja William Francisco
	Tahanto Regional HS
	University of Massachusetts at Lowell
	Sociology

	Abby Hyatt
	Tahanto Regional HS
	Salve Regina, Newport, RI
	Nursing


Congratulations to all.  To qualify for the Mabel Marble Scholarship, applicants must be female graduating high school students residing in the Town of Berlin who are planning on continuing their education either at a college or vocational school.  The Selectmen acknowledge Mabel’s granddaughter, Judith Kerr, and Mabel’s daughter in law, Sylvia Marble, whose generosity makes the scholarship possible.
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